
July 8, 1999 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Rd. 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I greatly appreciated your hospitality and company 
this past weekend and the insightful information and 
viewpoints which you offered. Obviously, I will 
need to do some significant rewriting of my 
manuscript to reflect certain corrections resulting 
from the information you provided—e.g., the F.B.I. 
never had actual or constructive possession of the 
Bronson film, the effect of the Martin photograph and 
Arnold affidavit on the Oswald/Lovelady 
controversy, etc. I also intend to expand upon 
issued express by Epstein of the inharmonious 
investigative roles of the Commission and F.B.I. 

Presently, I am reading Act of Treason by Mark 
North, a very excellent volume, and per your 
suggestion, I am next going to review Meagher's 
works. 



Finally, I furnished you some manuscripts on medical 
evidence which I have discovered still were not 
complete and were missing pages containing 
additional text and citations. Enclosed are the 
complete copies of those documents. Also, enclosed 
is an old article from the Midlothian about the death 
of Lovelady. 

You were a helpful and it is abundantly clear that 
you are extremely knowledgable and exacting in your 
approaches. I enjoyed your company immensely 
under what must be very trying conditions with the 
absence of your wife from home. 

Very truly yours, 

Frank A. Cellura 


